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May 31 , 2005 

FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
AGENDA REPORT 

Director Cochran 

New Business 

SUBJECT: Member Request 

I have been requested to bring to the attention of the Board of Directors, an article about a 
persons RAL at the Portola Railroad Museum. 

Member Jack Palmer performed an RAL on Thursday July 8, 2004 with customer Mike Martin. 

Mike is a member of the Washington D.C. Chapter, Inc. of the National Railway Historical 
Society. 

Mike writes a four (4) page description of his railfan trip out to California. 

The point that Jack wants to make is that: 

"We must continue our efforts to make the experience with the RAL a pleasant and 
excellent experience with all of our clients". 

I will have a copy of the article and Jack's note to me. 

ACTION: Discussion, Report. 


